
Cell Phone Policy 

Our #1 goal at the Boys and Girls Club of Meriden is to ensure the safety of all members 
and campers.  We work very hard to ensure that there are fun and interesting activities for 
our campers throughout the day.  

Inappropriate use of cell phones has become an issue at our Camps.  Therefore, starting 
Monday, July 23, The Boys and Girls Club will no longer allow campers to have cell 
phones on their person while at either Camp.  If a parent feels it is necessary for their 
child to bring a cell phone to Camp, the child will be required to label the phone with 
their name.  The phone will be secured until the child is dismissed, at which time it will 
be returned. 

If there is a reasonable need for the camper to contact their parent during the day, they 
should ask their Counselor who will arrange the call.  If a parent needs to contact their 
child, they should contact the Camp at the number below.  We ask parents’ cooperation to 
only call if necessary. 

If a camper is found to have a cell phone during the day, the cell phone will be temporar-
ily confiscated, the camper will be issued a warning and the parent/guardian will be noti-
fied.  If there is a second offense, the parent/guardian will be called to pick the camper 
up and the camper will be suspended the following day. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation!  If you have any questions, please direct 
them to: 

Camp BGC: Claudia Viacava at (203)235-8185 or cviacava@bgcmeriden.org  

Cuno Camp: Joshua Lovely at (203) 634-4104 or Dom Pereyo dpereyo@bgcmeriden.org 


